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9th January 2018
Dear Parents

I am writing to inform you that the children in Miss O’Hare’s and Miss Robinson’s class will begin swimming lessons on Thursday 18th January (afternoons).  This will be every Thursday until further notice.

Children will need to wear appropriate swimming costumes for the lessons.  These are:


For girls:

one piece swimming costume (no bikinis)




towel





long hair must be tied back (not with a scrunchie which slips out when wet)


For boys:

trunks or shorts (not long bermuda shorts)





towel

Children are not allowed to wear jewellery of any kind and it is advisable that this is left at home on the morning as we cannot be responsible for any jewellery that is lost.  The staff at the Swimming Baths will not allow your child to wear goggles, unless you can provide a letter from your GP stating that your child needs to wear goggles.

If your child is unable to go swimming for any reason please contact school.  I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents that swimming is an important part of the National Curriculum.

Please note there will be a short informal meeting for parents on Thursday 11th January at 2.50 pm in the Year 3 classroom, this will be an opportunity to ask any questions or raise any concerns you may have.
Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd
Head Teacher 
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